
— Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

February 15, 2017

Via Electronic Mail and Hand-Deliverj’

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission - : —

2 1 South fruit Street, Suite 1 0 ‘

Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Docket No. BE 16-576; Electric Distribution Utilities
Development of New Alternative Net Metering Tariffs
Corrected Compliance Tariff Filing

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Order No. 25,972 (Dec. 2 1 , 20 1 6) approved an “Interim Alternative Net Metering Tariff’ and
directed the utilities to file “revised tariffpages confirming to this order.” By letter dated January 19,
2017, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty Utilities, filed First Revised Page 10
and Original Page 1 OA ofthe Company’s tariff in compliance with Order No. 25,972.

Enclosed please find an original and two copies of a corrected First Revised Page 1 0 and
Original Page IOA ofthe Company’s tariff in both redlined and clean versions. The redlined version
shows both the original change to the tariff filed on January 1 9, 20 1 7, and the corrections made in this
filing. The corrections were minor language changes based on input received from the Commission’s
Staff.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Michael J. Sheehan
cc: Service List
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